
Executive Minutes 4-13 
 

VP of Student Affairs Report 

Trevino: This is the time of the year that student affairs does program evaluations and the input 

of the executive board would be appreciated. 
 

President’s Report 

Peebles: It’s been awesome working with the executive board, SGA has been particularly active 

this year and that should be carried forward into the future years.  
 

Executive Elections 

Brooks: Nominations have been closed and one candidate has been nominated for each office 

besides secretary. Candidates have been notified that they can campaign. One idea that’s been 

thrown around was having candidates give speeches at senate before voting is opened. 

Peebles: Has the option of not voting for someone been added given that there’s only one 

candidate for each office? 

Brooks: There is an option not to vote for the candidate. 

Peebles: What happens if enough people vote no on a candidate that they can’t take office? 

Alexander: That spot will be vacant. If it’s the president position, the Vice President would take 

over. 

Trevino: It’s unlikely to happen but if it does, the student services office would likely have to get 

involved. 

Peebles: The Supreme Court could also litigate such an issue if it arises. 

Alexander: When are results expected to be available? 

Brooks: Results should be available on monday morning at which point candidates would just be 

confirmed. 

Peebles: believes that an informal meeting and training would be preferable to training new 

executive board members before graduation. 
 

Open Discussion and Announcements 

Brooks: has not received any legislation for the last session. 

Melendez: is submitting legislation tonight. 

Peebles: We are not meeting on the Thursday during finals weeks. 

Shores: reminded Peebles to sign the Stop Asian Hate Bill. 

Alexander: Senator Willoughby is running for OSGA South Regional Director. 
 


